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January 18, 1971 January 24, 1971 

Volume IV Number 15 

UNIVERSITY/STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

Boston 
GENERAL NOTICES 

Tickets are still on sale at the Ticket Counter of Student Activities (4th floor, 
Sawyer Building) for the January 24 performance of the Boston Symphony Chamber 
Players, the January 24 performance of the Siberian Singers and Dancers of Omsk, 
the February ll Open Rehearsal of the Boston Symphony, and the February 13 per­
formance of the Boston Ballet. 50¢ per ticket, per performance. 

Watch this Calendar and the Cultural Events Bulletin Board (Lobby, Main Building) 
for an announcement of ticket sales on Nureyev. 

U. Mass/Boston I.D. Cards -- Photos will be taken for I.D. Cards on the 3rd floor 
of the Sawyer Building during the week of February l-5. Hours will be posted. 

A representative from the Personnel Department, State of Connecticut, will be on 
campus on February l, to interview 1971 graduates. Informal interviewing will 
begin at 1:15 p.m., in Rm. 2-0423, Sawyer Building. 

A Connecticut Public Schools representative will be on campus on February 5, to 
interview 1971 graduates. Informal interviews will begin at 9:00 a.m., in Rm. 
2-0423, Sawyer Building. 

A Science Seminar, sponsored by the Office of Vocational Counseling and Place­
ment, will take place on February 8, in Rm. 102 of the Sawyer Building, from 
3:15-4:30 p.m. Seniors are especially urged to attend. 

GRADUATE STUDY OPPURTUNITIES -- Teaching and research assistantships, fellowships, 
and residence hall assistantships are available for graduate studies at Oregon 
State University. Deadline for applications is March l, 1971. Write to the 
Dean of the Graduate School, Oregon State University, Corvallis, Oregon, 97331. 

The Art Club and the University Cultural Events Committee is sponsoring through 
January 23, and exhibition of contemporary metal sculpture by Boston sculptor 
Gary Michaels. The exhibit is in the Art Gallery, Main Building, and the hours 
are from Tuesday through Saturday, 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Admission is free. 

Anyone wishing to have an activity publicized in this weekly calendar need only 
to stop at the Calendar office, Rm. 2-0414, Sawyer Building, and complete a Pub­
lication Request Form by 12 noon on the Wednesday prior to the week of the 
scheduled event. 
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